
 

 

 
By email to: joan.collins@oireachtas.ie 
 
 
21st February 2024 
 
 
Ms. Joan Collins T.D. 
Dáil Éireann,  
Leinster House,  
Kildare Street,  
Dublin 2. 
 
 
Re: Parliamentary Question 5637/24 “To ask the Minister for Health the number of WTE 

staff by job title working in the accident and emergency department of the Mater 
Hospital” 

 
 
Dear Deputy Collins, 
 
The RCSI Hospital Group has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 
above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 
Having reviewed the matter, the following outlines the position.  
 
Please see below table outlining the number of WTE staff by category in the Emergency 
Department in The Mater Hospital; 
 

Job Title WTE 

Consultant 11.5 

SpR 7 

Registrar 17 

Associate Specialist 2 

SHO 17 

Intern 3 

Nursing 83.57 

HCA 11.81 

Admin Staff 14.56 

 
I trust this information is of assistance to you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
______________________________ 
Stephanie Dunne 
Communications Manager 
RCSI Hospitals Group 
comms@rcsihospitals.ie  
 

mailto:joan.collins@oireachtas.ie
mailto:comms@rcsihospitals.ie

